
CSUCI to Welcome Community to Science
Open House
Camarillo, Calif., October 2, 2006 -  California State University Channel Islands welcomes
members of the community to its science program open house Wednesday, October 11,
from 6 - 8 p.m. at Aliso Hall.

 The event will feature science students and faculty who will discuss programs, facilities,
and research.


